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From the Principal

Strong Culture, Strong Relationships, Strong Learners

Dear Families,
Family Fun Afternoon
Please remember that we have our family fun afternoon 
next week.
The details of the afternoon are:

Date:		  Wednesday 1st March 2023

Time:		  2.00pm – 3.00pm

Activity:	 Visit classroom to join in the learning activities with 	
                          your child

Last week students created personal invitations to give to their families 
inviting them along to the afternoon.  If you haven’t received yours 
please ask your child for it.  We hope to see many families here on the 
day.

Governing Council AGM
Our Governing Council AGM will be held on Thursday, 2nd March 2023 
(Week 5) at 5:15pm in the Resource Centre.  At this meeting we will 
present the Annual Report where we will talk about last years highlights 
and achievements.  The role of the Governing Council is to work with 
the Principal and staff to:

Set broad directions for the school to improve student learning 
and facilities
Initiate and approve recommendations to meet these directions
Monitor and report on progress.

We only have 2 meetings a term which run for approximately 1 hour. A 
crèche is held during all meetings to help those who need to bring their 
children along. 
If you are interested in joining the Governing Council or would like more 
information please see me.
Student Free Day
I would like to advise there will be a Student Free Day on Friday, 10th 
March 2023 (Week 6).  On this day all staff will be undertaking  
professional development.

Kind regards, Bec Mueller

Important Dates
Family Fun Afternoon

Wednesday, 1 March 
from 2:00pm - 3:00pm

Governing Council 
AGM

Thursday, 2 March  
at 5:15pm 

Schools Clean Up Day
Friday, 3 March 

PASS Sports Day
Thursday, 9 March  

Student Free Day
Friday, 10 March 

Adelaide Cup Holiday
Monday, 13 March

Family/Teacher  
Interviews

Monday, 27 March 
Tuesday, 28 March 

Wednesday, 29 March

Assembly
Friday, 31 March  

at 2:40pm

School Photo Day
Tuesday, 4 April

Basketball Casual 
Clothes Day

Wednesday, 5 April

Community Breakfast
Wednesday, 12 April



MISS KIDMAN'S R/1
In Design and Technology we have been learning 
about how food and plants are grown for food, 

clothing and shelter. We planted our own beans so 
we can watch them grow at home.



In Week 3 our students participated in HyperGym classes. Students were able to  
develop a variety of  Gymnastic skills.  It was wonderful to watch their confidence grow 

as they attempted things they had never done before. Students were able to experience 
beam, bar, trampoline and floor events. We have some very talented students indeed.
Well done to all students for being persistent and participating to 

progress.
Kym Bishop - HPE Teacher



Have you changed your 
phone number, address 

or email?

Please see Donna in the 
Front Office to update 
your details as soon as 

possible.


